KOK Foong Yee (SAFRAN LANDING SYSTEMS SGR)

From: esomsadmin@caas.gov.sg
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 9:19 AM
To: KOK Foong Yee (SAFRAN LANDING SYSTEMS SGR); NGIAM Jimson (SAFRAN

LANDING SYSTEMS SGR); TAN Cynthia (SAFRAN LANDING SYSTEMS SGR);
alez_ching@caas.gov.sg
Subject: Acceptance Letter - Application Reference No CAAS/MOA/2020/0756

AWI1/005
02 October 2020

Hai Suan Jimson Ngiam

Business Support Director (Quality Manager)
21 Loyang Crescent

Singapore 508985

Dear Hai Suan Jimson Ngiam

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE UNDER THE TERMS OF THE TECHNICAL ARRANGEMENT OF
AVIATION MAINTENANCE BETWEEN THE HONG KONG CAD AND THE CIVIL AVIATION
AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE

1. This letter serves to confirm that Safran Landing Systems Services Singapore Pte. Ltd. is
qualified, under the terms of the Technical Arrangement on Aviation Maintenance
between the Hong Kong CAD and the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore to perform
maintenance on Hong Kong aeronautical products.

2. In keeping with the requirements of the Technical Arrangement, any maintenance on
Hong Kong aeronautical products will be performed in accordance with the ratings and
limitations established by the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore and the requirements
set forth in the Technical Arrangement.

3. Should you have any questions regarding this letter or Technical Arrangement, please
contact your CAAS representative.

This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required.



